
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

EXTREME RISK PROTECTIVE ORDERS (ERPO) - PROPOSED NEW 

COURT RULE 3:58 AND AMENDMENT TO COURT RULE 7:1 yxwvutsrqponmlkjihgfedcbaTSRPONMJHGEDCBA-
EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD 

By notice dated March 13, 2019, the Supreme Court published for comment two 
proposed rule amendments regarding petitions for Extreme Risk Protective Orders (ERPO) 
under the Extreme Risk Protective Order Act of 2018 (N.J.S.A. 2C:58-20 et seq.), which Act 
becomes effective September 1, 2019. The notice requested comments on a proposed 
new Rule 3:5B and an amendment to Rule 7: 1. The comment closing date set forth in that 
notice was April 15, 2019. This notice is to advise that the comment period for the proposed 
new rule and rule amendment is extended to Thursday, May 30, 2019. 

As previously indicated, written comments should be submitted to the following 
address: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Attn: Comments on .Proposed New Rule 3:5B 
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037 

Comments may also be submitted via e-mail to: Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: April 19, 2019 


